





December 13, 2005
Dear Andrus Cousins,

We are very pleased to inform you of several upcoming openings on the Andrus Family Fund (AFF) Board of Trustees. As you may know, the AFF is our “next generation” grant-making organization and philanthropic training program for younger family members ages 25-45.  Since its inception in 2000, AFF has funded projects in two areas--foster care to independence and community reconciliation. For more details on program strategies and examples of current and past grantees, please visit www.affund.org. 
Service on the AFF Board has been a truly life-changing experience for many of your cousins.  They have described the experience as a unique opportunity—to gain knowledge and expertise within the Board’s program areas, to develop a deeper understanding of family philanthropy, and to form new friendships with cousins from all branches of our large family.  

In order to provide opportunities for involvement to as many family members as possible, AFF board service is limited to 2 three-year terms. Currently, we are seeking three Board members to begin service in September 2006.  



Each applicant will be asked to submit a short essay explaining their interest in Board service and describing the professional, volunteer and/or personal experience s/he will bring to the Board.  
In reviewing applications, we will consider professional background, community and/or volunteer service, as well as family branch and age.  
Please note that while Board service is open to the spouses and partners of Andrus family members, we restrict the number of spouses and partners serving at any one time to 1/3 of the total of possible Board members. While we are currently at this limit, seats become available annually as current members cycle off. We anticipate being able to welcome applications from spouses in 2008.








We strongly encourage you to express your interest by returning the enclosed form by January 15, 2006.  You may mail, fax (212-687-6978) or email (iwilliams@affund.org) your reply to the AFPP office.  Additionally, the AFF Board would encourage you to call, write or email any current board member to provide more details on what service involves.  AFF Board contact information is attached. Steve Kelban (212-687-6975), the AFF Executive Director, would also be happy to answer any of your questions. Finally, the most recent issue of “Concinnity” answers some common questions about board service on AFF that may be helpful as you consider applying.  






Sincerely,
Edith D. Thorpe





Steven Kelban

Chair, Family Involvement Committee


Executive Director, AFF/AFPP

Caitlin Boger-Hawkins




Kelly Nowlin
Co-Chair AFF





Co-Chair AFF
Encl.
